






DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

OFFICE OF THE CITY MANAGER 
129 North Second Street 
Yakima, Washington 98901 
Phone (509) 575-6040 

Memorandum 

May 15, 2024 

Charter Civil Service Commission 

Rosylen Oglesby, Assistant City Manager 

SUBJECT: Considerations for the creation of a Payroll Analyst Classsification (10310) 

I am submitting a request to create a new job classification within the Payroll Division for 
your consideration. 

The City is in the process of updating its payroll system, which has brought to the forefront 

the need for a backup to aid in processing payroll to ensure stability. The development of 

a new Payroll Analyst classification is to assist the Payroll Administrator with daily work 

within the payroll division and bring needed continuity to an increasingly important area. 

The payroll division currently only has one full-time position. The approval of the 

classification would allow the City to add an additional position(s). 

The Chief Examiner reviewed the proposed classification, and based on authority, 

responsibility, and internal equity, it is recommended the Payroll Analyst classification be 

allocated to Pay Code 979SA ($31.48-$38.27). 

Your role in this decision is crucial, and I appreciate your thoughtful consideration of this 
request. 






































































